Thame Town Council
Town Hall

High Street

Thame OX9 3DP

24" May 2021

Petition for Pedestrian Crossing on Oxford Road, Thame, opposite the Renaissance Development (previously
Rycote College)

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is for a petition for a pedestrian crossing on Oxford Road, Thame, opposite the Renaissance Development
(previously Rycote College). The reason for this is for the safety of our residents and particularly our school children when
crossing the road. During peak and off-peak times, it is often impossible to cross the road in a timely and safe manner as

very few motorists are willing to stop. Furthermore, vehicles departing Thame tend to often accelerate dangerously on this
road.

Below are the details of some of the residents requesting this petition:

Resident Name Address Number of School
' Age Children
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Yours sincerely,
Oxford Road Area Residents




